
Mr. Hutchinson, 
  
This note is in response to the EIR which is currently being reviewed for the Los 
Osos Wastewater Project (LOWWP).   
  
Since water is a very limited resource in our County the effluent from the 
LOWWP should be put to public use.  The best Public use would be to have the 
water reintroduced into the ground water basin under the Los Osos Community.  
Therefore, the EIR should fully discuss this option and recommend the 
implementation of the reuse of the water within the Community. 
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